
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  May 4, 2020 

 

Subject: R-28-20:  State of Emergency  

 

 

The March 12, 2020 Declaration of State of Emergency issued by the Mayor of Annapolis shall 

be extended through June 10, 2020. 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


